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  March 10, 2014 
 

 Chief Brown Announces Promotions 
 

Chief David O. Brown is pleased to announce the following Lieutenants promotions effective 
Wednesday, March 12, 2014. A promotional ceremony will be held in their honor on March 11, 
2014, at 9:30 a.m., in the Don A. Stafford Conference Room located in the Jack Evans Police 
headquarters, 1400 S. Lamar Street, Dallas, Texas.  
Sergeant Brian Deininger and Sergeant Sharise Hadnot will be promoted to the rank of 
Lieutenant.  Lieutenant Deininger will be assigned to Northwest Patrol Division, and Lieutenant 
Hadnot will be assigned to South Central Patrol Division.   
 
The ceremony will be held in the Donald A. Stafford Media Conference room at 9:30 am on 
March 11, 2014.  The media is welcomed to attend. 
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